Niagarafalls

April 27, 2018
Dear Property Owner: :

Re: Millennium Recreational Trail Section 5
West Side of Ontario Power Generation Corridor
City of Niagara Falls

The City of Niagara Falls has initiated the design and construction of the Millennium

Recreational Trail Section 5. To assist with finalizing the design, City Staff wish to meet
with those properties that are adjacent to the proposed Trail within the O.P.G corridor in
attempts to implement possible landscaping features, planted buffering or gated access.

To help accommodate these property owners, City Staff will schedule after hour
appointments on the below dates. Should any of the following dates not be to your
convenience, daytime appointments could be arranged.

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 4:00pm - 8:00pm
Thursday May 10, 2018 4:00pm — 8:00pm
Saturday May 12, 2018 9:00am — 4:00pm

Should you wish to arrange an on-site meeting please contact (905) 356-7521 Ext.
4211 or Ext. 4212

Should you have any comments or questions regarding the Millennium Recreational
Trail Section 5 Project please feel free to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,
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Nick Golia, C. Tech.

Project Manager, Municipal Works
City of Niagara Falls

4310 Queen St, Niagara Falls,

ON L2E 6X5

Phone: 905-356-7521, Ext. 4290
Fax: 289-296-0048
Email:ngolia@niagarafalls.ca
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